
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many BMES families asked whether the PTA would be selling 
California Tortilla Gift Cards again this year.   

 

The answer is yes!!   

 

You can buy a $50 CalTort Gift Card for only $40!! 

 

If you want to grab this awesome deal (up to three per family), fill 
out this form and send with payment to Bells Mill PTA. 

 

The deadline for ordering is October 26, 2017.  Cards will be 
delivered very soon after that! 

 

Child Name ______________________________Grade in 2017-2018 _______________ 

Parent Email ________________________________________________________________ 

Number of cards (circle):   1     2     3   x  $40 each = $_________________________ 


